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Star learners 
Our teachers are always 
looking out for outstanding 
behaviour, work, effort, and 
kindness. Congratulations this 
week go to- 
Jaxon in Mrs Boyce’s 
Parker in Miss Village’s 
Reggie in Mrs Turner’s  
Nora in Mrs W/H 
Finn in Mr Roberts 
Dawn in Mrs Wooding/Mrs 
Maunand ‘s 
William in Mrs Jones’ 
Alfie Min Mrs Dale/Stevens’ 
Freddie in Miss Saveker’s 

Dan in Mr Hudson’s 

 Your teachers or peers have 
chosen you as Star of the 
week, you should be proud of 
yourself. 

Reception craft morning 
Reception parents are invited to join 
their children on Thursday morning for a 
shared session of Christmas crafts from 
9:10 after drop- off. 

 

 

Reception nativity 
What a lovely way to round off our 
Christmas celebrations with parents 
as our youngest children showed off 
their considerable talents in their 
Nativity performance yesterday. Such 
confident individuals, who clearly 
loved performing, put on a great 
show. Thanks to all the staff involved, 
it takes a lot of hard work to get to 
this stage.It was a pleasure to watch. 

E- safety- click for more  

         

 

Key Dates 
Christmas dinner-20/12/23 
Reception craft morning-21/12/23 
Y3/4 and Y5/6 Christmas parties 21/12/23 
Book look after school – 21/12/23 
Reception/KS1 party-22/12/23  
Christingle assembly -22/12/23       
Break up-22/12/23  
Staff training school closed-08/01/24 
Children return- 9th of  January 
Dog trust workshops-09/01/24 
 
 

Seasons greetings 
All of us here at Florendine would like to wish 
you and your family, a very Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year. It’s been a long term 
and the children and staff are all ready for a 
well-earned break. They have all worked really 
hard and we look forward to doing it all again 
when they return on Tuesday the 9th of January 
2024.I hope you and your family get to share 
some quality time together over the break. 
 
 

Pupil book share 
We would like to invite 
parents into school on 
Thursday the 21st of 
December at the end of 
the day to catch up with 
their children’s work. All 
of your child’s work this 
term will be available for 
them to share with you 
from 3:15 to 4pm. Come 
and take a look. 
 

    

Dog’s trust education. 
We’re straight back in January to 
assemblies and work-shops with the 
Dog’s Trust, learning about staying 
safe around dogs. ( No dogs involved) 

Times Table masters 
Congratulations this week go to 
Sophie H in Y4 for demonstrating 
mastery of all of her times tables. 
Tremendous perseverance Sophie. 
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